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Caddies Creek Public School 
Chronicle 

Dear Parents, 
 

I hope for those of you who have taken up the optional parent interviews this week that 

it has been beneficial for you. We always want to work together with parents for the 

benefit of the students at our school. As I have said many times, a united school and 

home front embraced by mutual support can only inspire “our” kids to achieve more. 

 

NAPLAN results for students in Years Three and Five have been communicated to 

schools. It is early days (and there is a new site to navigate for schools!) but initial 

looks have been pleasing. About 20% of the state did the online version (we didn’t) so 

you may have heard in the media some commentators saying the results are therefore 

harder to compare this year as the online version directed students to different 

questions, depending on their answers to previous question. My opinion of NAPLAN 

has always been that it is a useful tool to look at trends which may assist us with future 

planning. Individual student results will be distributed in the coming week. 
 

Well, I knew it was going to be a great night, and I wasn’t wrong! Caddies in Concert 

last Thursday night was fabulous, and I am sure you were so proud of your sons and 

daughters performing their little hearts out. My thanks again to Mrs Nammour and Mrs 

Chambers for their excellent organisation. My sincere thanks also to Mrs Sonja 

Anderson, Principal of Glenwood High for allowing us to stage our concert in their hall, 

and thanks also to Sarah Cross, teacher at Glenwood High who was there assisting from 

the morning until the very last song in the evening. We also had a number of ex-

students (many previous Caddies kids!) who also helped throughout the evening. We 

have very close ties with Glenwood High, and their support on nights like this is greatly 

appreciated. 
 

I was lucky enough to be at the Regional Athletics Carnival yesterday, and even more 

lucky to be timekeeper so I could see many of our Caddies kids compete close up. We 

had a number of students achieve personal bests and make finals, and we had a few 

outstanding results. The Senior Girls 4x100m relay team of Sahana S, Tuliana K, 

Aaliyah S and Jemma C came first in the final! How good is that? Tuliana had a 

brilliant carnival individually as well, winning the 100m (breaking the regional record!) 

and 200m finals and finishing second in the Senior Girls long jump. These students will 

be heading to the State Carnival early next term which will be a wonderful experience. 

Congratulations to you all. 
 

Speaking of achievements, Cooper Ison has played extremely well in the Regional Golf 

Championships, finishing eight under his handicap and having his team place second 

overall. Sensational work Cooper – you are probably giving your dad a run for his 

money these days!  
 

A final word on Fiver for a Farmer last Friday. It was, in my eyes, one of the most 

special days of the year. I know that Mr Roberts has written more later in the Chronicle, 

but he and 6R were really blown away with the level of support from the community. 

Thanks to Mr Roberts and 6R, and thanks to our whole school community for getting 

behind this. 
 

David Beggs –Principal 

 

 

News from the Principal 
 

Upcoming 
Events 

21/9 – Summer PSSA 

commences 

25/9 – Stage 3 Talent 

Showcase 

27/9 – Stage 2 Talent 

Showcase 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School 
Details 

Currawong Street, 

Glenwood 2768  
 

Ph:   8814 5916  

Fax: 8814 5918 
 

School Hours  9 – 3 
 

Jigsaw OOSH 

Ph:   9762 5757 
 

Website 

www.caddiescrk-

p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
 

School Email 

caddiescrk-p.school@ 

det.nsw.edu.au 
 

School App 

Caddies Creek Public 

School 
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Stage Three Talent Showcase 
 

Talented Caddies Creek students have been busy auditioning and getting their special acts 

prepared for the Stage Three Showcase of Talent. It will be held on Tuesday 25
th
 September in 

Week 10. Parents and friends are most welcome to attend this exciting event from 11.30am in 

the hall. We can’t wait to be amazed by these wonderful talents.  

 

Mrs Herbert 

 

Stage Two Talent Showcase 
 

The Stage Two Showcase of Talent will be held on Thursday 27
th
 September in Week 10. 

Parents and friends are very welcome to attend this exciting event from 11.30am in the hall. We 

can’t wait to be dazzled by the spectacular talents our students have been busy preparing for us. 

 

Mrs Joukhdar 

 

Sports News 
 
PSSA 
Summer PSSA will recommence tomorrow, Friday 21

st
 September. 

 

Fiver For a Farmer 
 

On behalf of myself and 6R we just wanted to thank the students, community and teachers of 

Caddies Creek Public School for their support of our "Fiver for a Farmer fundraiser." The 

vibe throughout the school was amazing. To raise over $5000.00 was a truly amazing effort. I 

know our farming communities will appreciate the support. 

 

We would like to acknowledge Woolworths Glenwood and Rouse Hill for their donations to 

support the staff breakfast fundraiser. Also Baker's Delight Kellyville Plaza and Stanhope 

Gardens for their donation to also support the breakfast. 

 

We should all be very proud of what we have achieved. Well done team CADDIES! 

 

M Roberts & 6R Event Organisers 
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Assembly 
Times 

 
Friday assemblies  
 
K-2 12.30pm 
3-4 11.50am 
5-6 2.10pm 
 
Even weeks 
include Principal 
Distinction 
badges 
 

 

This Week’s 
Quote 

“If we teach 
today as we 
taught 
yesterday, we 
rob our children 
of tomorrow.” 
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Merit Awards – Each week two children in each class receive a Merit Award to acknowledge the excellent work 

they are doing in the classroom (14
th
 September): 

 

KC Riya M, Varish N KF Amran S, Ruby W KH Noah F, Eric H 

KJ Tanveer S, Ambar K KN Kiara T, Joseph M KR Lagan B, Kiaan S 

1C Cody G, Isha C 1D Sia I, Jaskaran B 1O Jasleen S, Shrimay P 

1R Ethan C, Charlotte L 1S Krisha P, Gurmehar S 1W Elise G, Saavan B 

2B Aryan A, Dulmitha D 2C Joshua M, Ajitesh N 2D Swayam M, Aryan S 

2E Brian P, Ivy P 2L Harrish P, Prabhleen B 2V Amreen K, Natasha S 

2W Amrit B, Hayden M 3B Arbaaz R, Niharika R 3C Mahad M, Connor L 

3O Aaria P, Ekam B 3W Chelsea H, Dru K 4G Aryan A, Oliver K 

4J David K, Julia H 4M Zaynab R, Mikhaila G 4R Ashveen G, Vivek P 

4T Emma D, Marcus A 5C Angelina O, Luke R 5H Vaughn W, Sujata A 

5N Zoe L, Hunter M  5P Advay S, Lauren F 5S Sofia I, Rojan A 

5W Simran D, Filiz Y 6C Hanna T, Roop B 6H Rohit K, Samra N 

6M Dom S, Hiral V 6N Cohen L, Zahrah M 6R Zoe D, Agam N 

K/4B Lowel F K/6S  3/6P Aaron S 
 

 

Excellence Awards – Congratulations to the following students who received their Excellence Award at the 

assembly (14
th
 September): 

 

Braxton O 

Carly E 

Ansh M 

Tanish G 

Cristian G 

Manveer G 

Armeet C 

Sachi S 

Aryan S 

Muskan S 

Kainaat K 

Natalia S 

Rivin P 

Payton M 

Harrison M 

Liana G 

Connor L 

Ela K 

Cody G 

Andrea H 

Isabella G 

Mason T 

Isaac J 

Kyan D 

William C 

Jessica D 

Chahel G 

Jessica S 

Ram R 

Eshar S 

Chelsea H 

Gavan V 

Zahra D 

Dhasharrath R 

Japgi K 

Hunter M 

Geet S 

Ivy P 

Riya M 

Nikola Z 

Ishani S 

Sophie N 

Sohum B 

Rohit K 

Gabrielle K 

Bailey L 

Samuel F 

Hiral V 

Hannah M 

Brayden M 

Akith P 

Fateha A 

Adam K 

Justin G 

Pareena S 

Dina V 

Anthony P 

Ajitesh N 

Prabhsimar M 

 

Ameera S 

Sarah B 

Noah S 

Rishan S 

Makai O 

Abhayjot G 

Jisha K 

Kudrat R 

Angus S 

Brendan D 

Adrian P 

Lochlain M 

Gurmehar S 

Emma L 

Cooper D 

Arshdeep P 

Nelson K 

Harshal K 

Arisha Z 
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P&C News 
Second-hand Uniform pool: The P & C will be holding a uniform pool tomorrow FRIDAY 21st September 2018. The 

Second-hand uniform pool will take place from 2.30-3.15pm under the COLA.  Second hand items from the school 

summer and winter uniform range will be available for purchase.  All items are $5 except for summer dresses, winter tunics, 

new style school jackets, school sports tracksuit tops and school sports tracksuit bottoms which are $10.  All items are sold as 

is and there will be no returns or refunds.  Our credit/debit card system will be available on the day (Please note as standard 

with these facilities a merchant fee will be incurred) and receipts will not be issued.  The items vary in quality and the best 

items will sell first so be quick!  Thank you to all of the families who donated items for this sale. If you do have any good 

quality school items that you no longer need, or if you know anyone who is no longer at the school and has any items that 

they wish to donate, they can be left at the office for collection by the P & C. 100% of money received will be invested in 

resources for the school. Thank you for your ongoing support! 
 

P&C Meeting - Our next P&C Meeting will be next week on Wednesday 26
th

 September at 7:00pm in the Staff Room. All 

welcome! 

 
We have had a very busy year so far with all things fundraising but we are so excited to start sending some information out 

about this year’s P&C Twilight Market, to be held on Saturday 17
th

 November 2018. We are now in the third year of 

staging the event and each time it’s getting bigger and better. Please support the P&C, the School and our fundraising 

initiative by putting the date in your calendar, sharing the information with friends and family (our Facebook page is CCPS 

P&C Twilight Market) and making a plan to purchase unlimited ride wristbands (which will go on sale in Week 2 of next 

term). Come along for a fantastic day of food, market stalls and rides. Once again, we are very grateful for all the support of 

our major sponsor Raine & Horne – Bella Vista/Glenwood and thank them for their help to promote our event amongst the 

community! 
 

What the day has to offer: 

 12 Awesome Rides to suit toddlers to teens  

 14 Food Trucks including Gluten Free options 

 32 Stallholders 

 Monster Raffle (this will replace the end of year raffle usually drawn at the Helpers Morning Tea – requests for 

donations will begin in Term 4)  

 Chocolate Wheel sponsored by George’s Pizzeria 

 Face Painting 

 Airbrush Tattoos 

 Rural Fire Truck 

 6 P&C run stalls 

There will be so much fun and entertainment for the whole family that it’s a day you won’t want to miss!! 

 

The success of an event this size relies on many volunteers to help on the day. A note was sent home this week calling for 

volunteers from the school community. Please take the time to read it, all we need is an hour of your time (or more if you 

can spare it), then complete the slip and return it to the office or a member of the P&C Executive Team.  

Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 

P&C Executive Committee 
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